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                     Dated: 27th March 2009
To 

Shri Manmohan Singh Ji

Hon’ble Prime Minister of India

South Block, New Delhi

Respected Sir,


The expression of legitimate dissent by Executives of oil CPSUs through lawful activities, that precipitated vengeful and oppressive reactions by their CPSUs and ministry, is an issue of great importance to all CPSU employees and executives.

We represent thousands of BSNL recruited executives and have felt great urgency to inform you that such acts of suspension/termination, as meted out to protesting officers of oil PSUs, represent a very tainting picture of our democratic country. Such acts will certainly undermine the sanctity of government, which bears responsibility of upholding the constitution and the means in which it is pursued and implemented. Therefore we request a corrective and redemptive action on your official and personal part, so that such vengeful and unconstitutional acts by such responsible and vital organizations/ministries in this democratic country are not repeated in the future.

We also hereby show our solidarity and support in the cause of Forum in Defence of CPSUs, which is defending the officers of oil sectors through rallies and protest activities. We expect from your good self to intervene by directing the oil ministry to immediate stop the vindictive action of suspending and terminating the officers of oil sectors so that such counter-productive rallies or protest activities are not required in the future.
With Regards

Sincerely yours

(R P Sahu- GS AIGETOA)
Copy to: 

Shri Rakesh Pandey, Chairman “Forum in Defence of CPSUs”.  

